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September 29, 2016 

 

 

Region 16  

Facilities and Transportation Committee Meeting 

October 12, 2016 

 

 

Notice is given that the meeting of the Region 16 Board of Education Facilities and 

Transportation Committee originally scheduled to be held on Wednesday, October 

26, 2016,at 6:15 p.m.at Long River Middle Schoolwill be held instead on 

Wednesday, October 12, 2016, at 6:15 p.m. at Laurel Ledge Elementary School 

in the Media Center. 

 

AGENDA 

 

• Revised maintenance improvement plan. 

• Discuss beginning roof project at WRHS. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael P. Yamin 
 

Michael P. Yamin,  

Superintendent 
 


